
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Karen McPhee 
Faculty of Medicine 

·Acute Care Unit 
Campus Mail 

Dear Karen: 

February 20, 1981 

I am sending you a copy of AUCE in a Nutshell which is a brief 
history of our union. As soon as you return the membership record form 
together with the $1.00 memQership fee, I will send you a copy of the 
collective agreement and a copy of the AUCE bylaws, and a membership 
card. · 

me. 

Encl. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesite to contact 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
A.U.C.E. Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


